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20 November 2017

NEWS
Dear TCIS Community,

Happy School Spirit Week! We are
so grateful to our Student Council
leaders and members for
preparing a week of fun-filled
activities (see schedule on next

page).

Due to the school picture schedule,
we needed to move the Halloween
day to Tuesday of Spirit Week.
Costumes can be homemade - it's
a great time for students to
practice being creative.

Parents are invited to join in the
many fun activities. Need a twin for
twin day? I'll be in black pants and
a white top - be my twin?

Dr. Belsy

Head of Elementary School

COMMUNITY

Thank you to the many
parents who attended our
first Google Workshop! |
appreciate your willingness
to learn alongside us and
we invite you to our next
eventon 12 Dec.

Each month we hold a
Principal Coffee to
address topics of interest.
KG parents are invited to
the next one Friday, 8 Dec.
Click here for more
information.

Student News

Thank you to Student
Council for scheduling the
Spirit Week activities,
organizing the bake sale
and hosting Gratitude
Month. We appreciate
your leadership and spirit!

New Families?

Do you know families who
might be interested in
attending TCIS? Feel free to
invite them to our coffees
to meet other families and
learn about TCIS. TCIS pays
a 10,000 BHT referral
bonus for new students.

EVENTS

Monday, 20 Nov.

Pajama Day

7:20 All School Assembly

Tuesday, 21 Nov.
Halloween Day

7:20 LS Assembly

This week we honor our
Thai team.

7:45-8:45 **New** Every
other week, Dr. Betsy will
host an open discussion in
the library if you have
guestions or ideas. No
agenda, just drop-in time.

Wednesday, 22 Nov.
Twin Day

Thursday, 23 Nov.
Talent Day

Friday, 24 Nov.

Professional Development
Day for Staff - No School for
Students



https://docs.google.com/document/d/10JWTQ4fexbI2jKPmgAmcV9XgWCU4cH4anwsm2ItehPQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/a/tcis.ac.th/document/d/1S0avlsK15RG0rQh_M2m1CDwEWvEaCCW-HxFMS-_252o/edit?usp=sharing

Spirit Week is full of fun LEARNING AT TCIS - Highlighting 2nd Grade

AP
activities: Students in 2nd grade are experts in Writing! Currently in
**New date for Writers’ Workshop they are writing persuasive essays to
"ok express their opinions on a variety of topics. They work in
Halloween small groups and 1:1 with the teachers and TAs so that their
21 November individual learning needs are met.

Save the Dates!

1 DEC, 8:20 ECE
Winter Concert

7 DEC, 8:15 LS
Winter Concert
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Contact Information:
http://www.tcis.ac.th
TCIS Phone 02-751-1201 TCIS Studen ts are
Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204 (attendance) .
School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220 Respectful, Responsible &
Follow us on Facebook/TCISBKK and Line TCIS COI I eg e R eady !

(Official)




